
Dear FINRA: 
 
I’d like to chime in on bond trade caps.  I, along with the other 7 employees of our firm, support 
increasing or eliminating caps on bond trades reported to TRACE.  We believe this would increase 
transparency and reduce costs to investors. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Neil Mahoney, CFP® | Director, Business Administration 
 
Cambridge Wealth Counsel 
neil@cwcounsel.com | www.cambridgewealthcounsel..com 
ph. 770-506-7377 | fax 770-506-7379 
505 Corporate Center Dr. | Suite 105 | Stockbridge, GA 30281 
115 Perimeter Center Place, NE | Suite 1060 | Atlanta, GA 30346 
10808 S River Front Pkwy | Suite 315 | South Jordan, UT 84095 
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